
Bibielt Rl@m@ttC~ 


DlflMRIR !G, !019 

Random Acts of Kindness 
This week's Random Acts of Kindness winners are: AnaMary 

Ibarra, Tayler Reddick,· Mariana Romero, Chelsea Upchurch, • ~A~~~M AU~ 


~Kindnessand Melina Verta. Great job everyone!!!!! 

Book Talk 

The following students presented books this week: Noah Brkovic, 

Brendon Mabry, Bristol Read, and Taylor True. 


Families in need 
We had a donation of several boys and girls winter coats. Boys jacket sizes are 4, 5, 
14/16. Girls jacket size is 7. Please contact the office if your child is in need of a 
winter coat. ALSO, outside organizations have reached out to help Bibich families 
during the holiday season. If you are in need, please contact the office at 
(219) 322-1185. ALL calls will be kept confidential. 

Student Council 
There will be NO Student Council meeting on Tuesday, January 7. 

Two Hour Delay 
In the event of a two hour delay: 

* There is no AM Early Childhood 
* Breakfast is not served 
* There are no before school activities (tutoring, choir, walking club, etc.) 

Dec.23-Jan.6 Winter Break-No School 
Jan. 7 School resumes 
Jan. 13 ELL Parent Meeting @ 6pm 
Jan. 13 PTO Meeting @ 6:30pm 
Jan. 14 Mobile Dentist 
Jan. 14 Dinner Night@ Texas Roadhouse 
Jan. 16 1st Grade - Soil & Water 
Jan. 20 Martin Luther King Day-No School 
Jan. 24 PTO Family Dance 
Feb. 11 Kids Heart Challenge 

School Resumes Tues., Jan. 7 

PTO NEWS 
Save the Date 
Next PTO Meeting - Monday, January 13 at 6:30pm 
Family Dance - Friday, January 24 from 6-8 pm 

PTO Executive Board 
We will have two open positions on our executive board next year. Please email Mrs. 
Logan at dlogan@lcscmail.com if you are interested in being on the board. Voting will 
take place at the May PTO meeting. 
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School resumes Tuesday, Jan. 7 
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